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Vote-by-mail has worked smoothly and fairly in Oregon for decades. It does not need 

a fix! There is no evidence of abuse. It makes it simple for people to vote and is, 

therefore, more democratic than requiring presence at a polling place. 

The legislature could better spend their time improving health care and education in 

the state. 


